500 L Street, Suite 500 Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Telephone: (907) 677-3600 Facsimile: (907) 677-3605



Attorneys at Law

Allen F. Clendaniel William J. Evans Lea E. Filippi Carolyn Y. Heyman-Layne John M. Sedor John C. Wendlandt

January 6, 2017

www.alaskalaw.pro

Via email to lbc@alaska.gov and U.S. Mail

Chair Lynn Chrystal Local Boundary Commission 550 West Seventh Avenue, Suite 1640 Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Re:

Nonobjection to request for prompt decisions regarding the requests for reconsideration filed by the Eastside Respondents

Our File No. 1113-0508

Dear Chair Chrystal:

As indicated indicated by counsel for the City of Dillingham, Southwest Region School District does not intend to itself seek reconsideration of the Local Boundary Commission's written decisions regarding the annexation petitions of the City of Dillingham and the City of Manokotak.

The District also does not oppose the requests by counsel for the petitioners that the Commission convene promptly in order to rule (one way or the other) on the requests for reconsideration that have been submitted by the Eastside Respondents.

Sincerely,

SEDOR WENDLANDT EVANS & FILIPPI, LLC

Lea Filippi

cc: J. Baldwin, J. Brennan, B. Chandler, M. Macsalka client